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COVID-19 November 24th – December 15th Restrictions 
Effective November 24th, 2020 there are new restrictions for Pigeon Lake due to COVID-19. 

 

Further targeted health measures will take effect on Nov. 24th to curb the rapid growth of COVID-19 in Alberta and protect 

the health system.  Alberta’s government is implementing additional health measures to help protect hospitals, keep schools 

and businesses open, and protect vulnerable Albertans, see the new enhanced restrictions at 

https://www.alberta.ca/enhanced-public-health-measures.aspx  

 

As per the latest Health Orders https://www.alberta.ca/covid-19-orders-and-legislation.aspx  this is a summary of the 

changes: 

 

All of Pigeon Lake MANDATORY Health Measures as ordered by Alberta Health Services (AHS):  

• No indoor Social Gatherings in any setting (private and public spaces) 

• 10-person limit on Outdoor gatherings, while remaining distanced  

• 10-person limit on Wedding ceremonies and Funeral services, no receptions permitted 

• No festivals or Events (indoors and outdoors) 

• Schools  

o Grade 7-12 at-home learning November 30th  to January 11th 

o Grade K-6 at-home learning after holiday break until January 11th  

• Working from home should be considered, when possible 

• Places of worship at 1/3 normal attendance with mandatory masking 

• Restricted access to some businesses starting November 27th 

 

If you had a previous hall booking, please confirm eligibility to continue. 

 

The north of Pigeon Lake (being in Leduc County) is considered part of the Edmonton Area, as defined on 

https://www.alberta.ca/enhanced-public-health-measures.aspx#edmonton, as such, there is 1 additional restriction 

• Mandatory masks for indoor workplaces, except when working alone or behind barriers 

 

The Government of Alberta is asking all Albertans to do their part. If these measures are not successful, it will be necessary to 

implement more restrictive measures. 

 

Related information 

• COVID-19 relaunch status map 

• Read more specific details in Order 38-2020 
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